
 
 

 

 

CALIFORNIA PARACHUTE CLUB 
                                                             P.O. Box 1065, Livermore, California 94551 
 
BOD Meeting: March 5 was hosted by Madalyn Drago & Kent Walker.   The theme was Italian.  Bill 
Stanley, Theresa Stanley, Mike Ogden, Alice Ogden, Madalyn Drago & Kent Walker attended.  We had 
a great time & a great meal.  Thank you Madalyn. Kent would like help finding the movie  Sport ot the 
Space Age. 
 
Wind Tunnel Trip: Feb. 20, 2005.  9 of us made the trip & had lots of fun. (Bill & Theresa Stanley, 
Ken & Charloa Burker, Ed & Shirley Barr, Mike & Alice Ogden & Kent Walker).  The Stanley’s & Kent 
made the docents stay late at another Air Museum, this time @ March ARB.  We met for dinner 
Saturday and breakfast Sunday.  Then off to go flying.  Except for those of us that flew to high we 
got a great DVD, (thank you Bill Burker for making great copies). After the hour of flying (9+ minutes 
each), we went over to the Bomb shelter to debrief.   
 
General Meeting:  Feb 12th, was attended by. Ed & Kevin Barr, Bill & Charloa  Burker & Mike & Alice 
Ogden.  Kevin Barr won both of the free jumps.  We discussed the Wind Tunnel trip above,  (thank you 
Charloa for arranging it). Then most of us ended up at the Round Table. 
 
PIA Symposium 2007 will be held at the Silver Legacy Resort & Casino in Downtown Reno,  
January 27, 2007 - February 1, 2007 PIA Room Rates @ Silver Legacy Resort & Casino  
Sunday - Thursday $69; Friday - Saturday $84 (800) 687-8733 www.silverlegacy.com 
 
Have you joined the club yet? The roster so far includes John Waldeck,  Eddie Dardin, Terry 
McGrath, Mike Ogden, Alice Ogden, Lynda Robertson, Kent Walker, Madalyn Drago, 
James Duffy, Jeff Hicks, Lee Wilcox, Allen Silver, Lou Somontes, Bruce Fitch, Becky Davies, Bill 
Burker, Charloa Burker, Ed Barr, Shirley Barr and Kevin Barr. Rosters and membership cards will be 
mailed the first of April. 
 
Possible outings. At the general meeting and the BOD meeting we discussed some possible future 
outings. Please let the appropriate person know if you have an interest in some of the following. 
Las Vegas, Altitude Chamber and PIA Symposium (Bill or Theresa Stanley).  
Hiller Museum in San Carlos and Reno Train ride this spring or fall (Madalyn Drago). 
Cabo San Lucas (Theresa Stanley or Madalyn Drago). 
Gun Lust in Concord this summer and another wind tunnel trip (Kent Walker). 
Cache Creek rafting trip (Ed Barr). 
 
Calendar: (Subject to change to accommodate boogies, meets, etc.) 
Jump Day:  Saturday March 19th, Lodi. 
General Meeting:  April 9th, 7:30 P.M. 
Roster & membership card mailing:  Don’t be left out of this annual event.  
General Meeting:  June 11th, 7:30 P.M. 
BOD Meeting: July 23rd. Bill  & Theresa Stanley’s (Bob Hall’s birthday).  
General Meeting:  October 8th, 7:30 P.M. 
Jump Day:  Monday October 31st, Lodi. Bill Stanley plans on celebrating his 35th jump anniversary. 
Holiday Party:  Ideas? 
PIA Symposium 2007:  January 27, 2007 - February 1, 2007 
 
From Capn. Willy: Give my regards to all the gang at the next meeting. BLUE SKYS. 
  
From Uncle Zip: For Club newsletter purposes the physical address: 8886 Miller Trail Road, 
Snowflake, AZ 85937 is adequate.  And, I suppose, for roster purposes that would be the best, too.  
Who knows?  Maybe someone will want to drop in someday?  I have my own personal drop zone...it is 
forty acres!  Even I could hit the middle of that with a cheapo.  And the really GOOD news is that I 
have cleared 98% of the stag horn cactus off the property!  I'll leave a light on. 
 
This unofficial publication is dated 3/06/05 


